
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 22th September 2023 

Our Learning 
English 

This week, we continued reading The Magic fin-
ger. We have explored our thoughts and feel-
ings, written a diary entry from the point of 

view of Philip Gregg, we have discussed our favourite words and 
phrases related to a scary stormy night and we have drawn our 

own version of what that looks like in our books. Finally, we 
interviewed each other and asked questions about their experi-
ences and why they changed their ideas about hunting using 
Who, What, When, How, Why and Where. Next week the chil-

dren have the opportunity to use their knowledge of The Magic 
Finger to  

Maths 

This week, the children have begun to partition numbers to 
100, they have started finding 1,10 or 100 more or less of three 

digit numbers and they are finishing the week with flexible 
partitioning of numbers up to a 1000. The children have been 

involved with practical work using dienes to support their 
learning. Next week, the children will be estimating numbers on 

a number line to a 100 and to 1,000. They will be comparing 
and ordering numbers to 1,000. 

Science 

This week, the children have begun to explore rocks. We have 
discussed the different types of rocks, their properties( size, 

shape, density, permeability (if it allows water pass through it). 
Next week the children will be taking part in an investigation 

with the rocks. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Homework is due in every Thursday morning. 
The spelling test will take place on Friday af-
ternoon.  

 A reminder from last week. All children have 
been provided with a reading record and read-
ing book. Please do encourage your child to 
read and record any reading completed in the 
reading record. Children are expected to read 
in accordance with the pupil handbook read-
ing expectations. 

 School photographer (whole school) - 26th 
September 

 School photographer (siblings) - 27th Septem-
ber 

 Flu immunisations—3rd October 

 Please ensure your child brings a piece of fruit 
in for morning break. This  will keep your  

 child’ s energy levels up until lunchtime. 

Learning together week  

Learning together week will take place week commencing 
2nd October. You will have an opportunity to come into 

your child's class and see them at work. Further infor-
mation on how to book a slot will be available soon. 

     Star of the week 

3Rashford:  Araya      3Moore:   Asad                       3Wicks:  Aarav 

Word of the Week     phrases 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Swimming  

The children in 3 Rashford have begun swimming. Jewellery of 
any kind such as ear-rings, nose-rings and bracelets are not 

allowed when the children go swimming. Please ensure they are 
on time and they have the correct kit for swimming, including a 

swimming hat. 


